
 

17 MAR 2020 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

FBC Bangkok 2020 

Dear Participants, 

Regards to “FBC Bangkok 2020” that planned to be held on 13 – 16 May 2020 at Bangkok International 

Trade & Exhibition Centre (BITEC). 

Due to the global spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19), there was a discussion with Organizer; Informa 

Markets, Thailand Board of Investment (BOI), and Thai Subcontracting Promotion Association.  

It had been decided (on 16 March) to postpone the “INTERMACH & MTA 2020”, “SUBCON Thailand 

2020”, and “FBC Bangkok 2020” to a new date that will be announced after the adjustment. 

Our office also take the warning from WHO’s Pandemic Announcement, USA’s National Emergency 

Declaration, and Ministry of Public Health Thailand’s Regulation Strengthening, so we agreed to 

postpone the event following the Organizer’s intention. 

We will contact about the countermeasure and concrete correspondence afterwards.   

Sincerely, 

 

FBC Bangkok Team 

Factory Network Asia (Thailand) Co., Ltd. 

 

Managing Director 

Yoichi Inui 


